From: David Fisher <dfisher @saccityta.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2019 4:06 PM

To: Superintendent <Superintendent@scusd.edu>

Cc: Lisa Allen <Lisa-Allen@scusd.edu>; Cancy McArn <Cancy-McArn@scusd.edu>; Nikki Milevsky

<nmilevsky @saccityta.com>; John Borsos <jborsos@cta.org>; SCTA <scta@saccityta.com>

Subject: RE: Commencing Negotiations - Replaces Previous Email of 6.20.19 at 2:49 p.m. {was missing attachments)

Mr. Aguilar,

As we have informed you numerous times, we believe it would be far more productive to commence negotiations for
our successor agreement after you have kept your word and honored the current agreement which you have unlawfully
refused to abide by.

Moreover, since the District has chosen to file an unfair labor practice charge on this matter, we believe it is both the
Association and the District’s interest to wait until the legal process initiated by the District has been completed.

We understand PERB rejected your request to have this matter handled on an expedited basis.

In the meantime, we believe your energy might be better spent on ensuring that the enroliment numbers are accurate
and that our schools are staffed appropriately when the school year commences on August 29™.

Regards,

David Fisher
President SCTA
Phone: 916-452-4591
Fax: 916-452-4675

From: Superintendent [mailto:Superintendent@scusd.edu]

Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2019 3:11 PM

To: David Fisher

Cc: Lisa Allen; Cancy McArn

Subject: Commencing Negotiations - Replaces Previous Email of 6.20.19 at 2:49 p.m. (was missing attachments)

Dear Mr. Fisher,
Please see attached correspondence.
Jorge A. Aguilar

Superintendent
Sacramento City Unified School District




